Planning and Zoning Minutes

The Humboldt Planning and Zoning board met in regular session on Monday, April 2nd, 2007.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Bob Schulte at 7:00 p.m.  Members present were Marti Sidel, Mark Ideker, and Terry Luke.  Dave Froke was absent.

Toby from SECOG was scheduled to review new zoning regulations.  Toby did not arrive.

Penny Humphrey was present with questions on rules and regulations she would need to follow in order to put a Janklow Home on her empty lot.  After much discussion, Marti Sidel motioned to table the discussion until the next meeting in order to gather information.  Bob Schulte seconded the motion.  The motion carried.
The building permits issued for Feb and March were reviewed.  The following permits were issued:
 

 Dan Barenklau
101 S Lincoln

Remodel Kitchen 



Marti Sidel

502 E North ST

Fence back yard



Travis Wilebski
201 S Washington

Deck 

The minutes of the January meeting were reviewed.  A motion was made by Schulte and seconded by Sidel to approve the minutes.  The motion carried. 

With no further business, a motion was made by Schulte and seconded by Luke to adjourn the meeting at 7:58 p.m.  The motion carried. 

ATTEST:
JEN OLSON 



ASSISTANT FINANCE OFFICER 

